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The following is information, along with a list of vendors, who sell Gate remotes that are compatible with our Liftmaster system at Hammock Lakes West. The remotes that were purchased and used with our previous gate system are compatible with the new system and can still be used.  If you purchased an older model remote, please remember that it MUST be compatible with the DKS microlik model 8066-080.  In addition to the older remotes, you can purchase a new Liftmaster remote that is compatible with the new Liftmaster gate system
Below are the old remotes that still work on the new system:
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Below is a picture of the new remote for the new Liftmaster gate system, Model # PPLK1-10 1 button remote.
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Please keep in mind, a fee of $2.50 for each remote is required for programming/activation of the remote into the system.  This fee is used to help off-set the yearly cost charged by the gate vendor to operate the gate. 
After purchasing the remote, a check (made payable to “Hammock Lakes HOA of Brevard) can be dropped (envelop) in the HOA mailbox, located at the Eber Road entrance, center island.  Please note on the memo line, “fee for gate remote programming”.  The remote will then be programmed into the system in approx. 2 to 3 days upon the HOA picking up the check and remote information located on the rear of the remote.
The old and new remotes can be purchased at FDC – Florida Door Control of Orlando, Inc. 658-2 Washburn Road, Melbourne, FL 32934, Phone: 321-254-8011, Toll Free in Florida: 800-321-6487, Fax: 321-259-8725.  Florida Door Control is located approx. 5 to 10 minutes away. The cost of a remote is between $22.00 and $25.00 dollars, plus tax. 
The following link provides additional dealers in our area who also carry the Liftmaster remote:  https://www.liftmaster.com/passport-lite-1-button-keychain-remote-control/p/PPLK1-10MC
The old and new remotes can also be purchased on E-Bay.  If you choose to purchase remotes on E-Bay, type “Doorking Microclik 8066-080” for the old style remote or “Liftmaster PPLK1” for the new system Remote, in the search box.  These remotes will vary in price, depending on the model chosen and whether you purchase new or used.   Please be advised that you are not obligated to purchase a remote from any of these vendors and can shop and purchase remotes from wherever you choose.
Once you purchase your remote and follow the above instructions, if for some reason the remote does not work, please let the HOA know by sending an email to:  hammocklakeshoa@gmail.com.  We will reprogram the remote into the system again to see if that solves the issue.  
Sincerely
Hammock Lakes Board of Directors
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